
From: LOREN HEUER
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 27 seconds)
Date: Friday, January 27, 2023 3:13:56 PM
Attachments: audio.mp3

All right. My name is Loren Heuer, spelled L-O-R-E-N H-E-U-E-R, and I live in 979 Matilda Street, just off of
Front Avenue. I got your letter about the proposed bicycle lane that's going to be going on Front Ave,
once they repave it. I've lived here for probably 25 years or more. I have never, ever seen a bicycle on
Front Ave. I see some once in a while on Hatch or Cook or Lawson when kids are going down to the
playground, by the school and stuff, but I have never ever seen a bicycle on Front Avenue. I think the
proposal is a waste of time and money. Also, that winds up making parking just on one side because
of the bike lane which is probably gonna cause problems. And to ride a bike on a snow emergency
route and stuff, and that the fire department is right there on Front and stuff, you're looking for an accident to
happen. I'm against it I guess is what I'm saying. You don't need to correspond with me, so I'm
not just voicing my opinion, so thanks for your time. Bye bye.

You received a voice mail from LOREN HEUER.

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.
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